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I would like to introduce myself, my name is Sarah Lewis and am part of Cross creek farms,
we have been registered sheep producers for about 15 years.

The last year saw a drop in registrations as was seen across Canada.

The Manitoba Sheep Association hosted its annual show and sale in August and saw a
really good support from Purebred producers from both MB and Sask. With quality stock
offered for auction.

This last 6 months has been busy, with preparing to host the All Canada Classic July 10t -
12" in Brandon. The event attracts producers and buyers from East to west.

We are excited to have been chosen and look forward to seeing everyone there.

My goal this year is to try and connect with other producers in the province to raise
awareness of the benefits of using quality stock in both purebred and commercial flocks.



